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Dear Parents, 
 
We hope this email finds you well and filled 
with anticipation for the start of the 
upcoming school year. We are thrilled to 
welcome our students back to EMAS while 
extending a warm welcome to the new 
families joining our community.  
 
As we embark on this new journey together, 
we want to share with you our 
enthusiasm for the exceptional 
experience that awaits your child at EMAS. 
 
Our dedicated team of educators have been 
hard at work over the summer to ensure that 
our curriculum is not only strong but also 
tailored to meet the unique needs 
and aspirations of every student. 
 
Thank you for entrusting us with 
your child's education. We are excited about 
the journey ahead and are here to support 
you every step of the way. 
 
EMAS Management 
 

 

                        Notes to Remember 

We will be updating all the student files for the new 
school year. Please provide us with an updated 
immunization and health care summary form each 
time your child gets new vaccinations and when they 
switch classrooms. 
 
We are a nut-aware facility. Make sure there are no 
nuts or nut products in your childs lunch. 
If anyone other than the regular guardian(s) will be 
picking up a child, please email us the information 
along with a photo and identification. 

September 

Letters: Mm, Aa, Ss and review 

Spanish / ASL: Greetings & Alphabet 

Character: Empathy 

Composer: George Frederic Handel 

Artist: Leonardo Da Vinci 

Every Thursday – Music with Ms. Shirley 

Every Friday is “Show and tell” / send an 
item starting with the letter of the week or 
related to the monthly curriculum. 

 

Reminder to Parents 

Bring a blanket for your child each Monday, 
take home on Friday –wash and bring back. 

All items brought to the school MUST have 
child’s first & last name 

Please keep personal items such as toys, 
valuables, or jewelry AT HOME. EMAS is not 

responsible for lost or damaged items. 

Trim your child’s nails often. 

“The goal of early childhood education should be to activate 
the child’s own natural desire to learn” 

Dr Maria Montessori 


